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The purpose of Webb Street 
School is to provide a safe and 
caring environment that will 
provide a foundation for 
lifelong learning.

Each student will have the 
opportunity to experience 
success with relevant, 
individualized learning 
experiences that occur in 
meaningful settings. We will 
seek to include family members 
and appropriate community 
members in providing relevant 
educational experiences for 
students in appropriate 
community settings. 

Connect  Support  Imagine

Teacher  Appreciat ion Week May 7-11
This week is national teacher appreciation week.  Show your child's teacher how 
much you appreciate them!  Send them a note and tell them how much they mean 
to your child.  
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School website

The Class of  2018
Hard to believe the year is coming to a 
close.  The next two newsletters are 
going to be dedicated to the seniors of 
Webb Street School.  This newsletter is 
featuring 8 of the 16 seniors.  

COURTNEY WILLIAMS, AP
scboggswilliams@gaston.k12.nc.us

Best  and Br ightest
Stephanie Williams is a role model 
for all her fellow students.  
Stephanie is determined to do and 
work hard at whatever is placed 
before her.  Stephanie has really 
been a critical part of the new 
Webb Street Enterprises 
(Aquaponics, Sensory Garden, 
Greenhouse and Webb Waggers 
Dog Biscuits).  Webb Waggers may 
be her favorite as she loves dogs.  
This love for animals has led to her 
aspiration to work in a veterinary 
office after she graduates. 
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PTO Cor ner
Thank you to all who attended the 
PTO meeting on Tuesday, May 1st.  
We have some positions open on 
the PTO and would love to have 
some new families get involved.  
Please let us know how you can be 
more involved and help the PTO 
grow.  You can email us at 
Webbstreetschoolpto@gmail.com  
and let us know your thoughts.  

This years fashion show was 
discussed and we agreed to host 
another fashion show in March of 
2019.  We are looking for show 
sponsors for the 2019 show.  If you 
have contacts with a company that 
would be interested in supporting 
our school please let us know.

The PTO is going to host a BBQ in 
the fall of next school year.  We 
need some committee member to 
help organize this event.  Please let 
us know if you are able to assist 
with this project.   

FUN AT WEBB

MORE EXCITEMENT AROUND THE WEBB

Car ton2Gar den
Webb street wins the Health and 
Nutrition specialty prize of $2,500.   
This was a school wide project that 
included the use of  300 recycled 
milk and juice cartons from around 
school.  Watch the winning Special 
Edition of Webb Street News.  

Gr een Student  2018
Congratulation to Scott  Handerson 
for being picked as green student 
2018 from Webb Street.  Scott  has 
been instrumental is all the school 
growing programs from starting 
seeds to caring for mature plants 
that are selling in the greenhouse.  
He is a hard worker and loves 
working in the aquaponics 
greenhouse maintaining the fish 
and the lettuce not to mention the 
school garden that is growing 
seasonal produce and beautiful 
daffodils that Scott planted.  Scott 
is one of the school top recyclers 
and loves to teach others how to 
recycle.  

UNIQUE - MAY
Elementary -- Life Science-  Explores living things.

Middle school -- Life Science - Explores behaviors and 
structures of living things.

High school -- Life Science- Investigates the process of 
photosynthesis.

Transition - Restaurant Skills (Community Living) -  
Focuses on skills needed to eat out at different 
restaurants.
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